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Dear artists, students, teachers, and lecturers 
 
 
The Royal Norfolk Show is one of the largest county shows in the UK. This year it is the  
Art Gallery’s 50th Anniversary and to celebrate this event, we are launching a new project, 
introducing an art initiative to promote youth art in our county. 
 
Youth Artist of the Year 
We are inviting art students studying at GCSE, A Level or Higher Education to submit work via a 
digital image to be entered into this competition, which will be assessed by a small panel of 
professional local artists. A short list of 10 artists from the images will be generated, and after 
viewing original artwork, one winner & runner up will be chosen. 
 
The shortlisted artists will receive promotion and publicity via our social media and website. 
The winner will be offered 3* years to exhibit at the Royal Norfolk Show Art Marquee, 
alongside many professional and well know local artists as well as receiving free tickets to the 
show. We will also feature work by the runner up in the art marquee this year. 
 
Here are some facts about the Royal Norfolk Show and the annual art exhibition: 
We annually exhibit over 320 pieces of art and 35 sculptures. 
Over a third of the artwork in the marquee is sold over the two days of the show. 
Between 78,000 to 85,000 people attend the show every year, so footfall in the gallery is high. 
 
Our aims:    To help promote youth art talent in Norfolk. 

       Help young artists get a foothold in the professional art market. 
                         Boost the influence of new artists at the show. 
 
We hope this will run every year so that more youth and young art can be exhibited at the show, 
seen by the public and ultimately sold to the visitors.  
 
There is no chosen subject, we just want to see your work, as it is. Your submitted work can be 
work you are preparing for exams or assessments, so there will be no pressure to produce extra 
work at a busy time. 
 

Click here       https://trade.royalnorfolkshow.co.uk/youthartaward_form-2024 
                   to enter your details and upload your picture – any file type suitable  

before 19th April 2024 
 
I hope this may be of interest to you and your students and if you require any further information 
regarding entry, please contact Rebecca.banyard@rnaa.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Tom Cringle  
Head Art Steward, Royal Norfolk Show  
 
*Minimum of 3 years subject to show acceptance/entry condition 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftrade.royalnorfolkshow.co.uk%2Fyouthartaward_form-2024&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.Banyard%40rnaa.org.uk%7C7abbfa24a90545a1094d08dc3deeada7%7Cad4291c8dc194c30b894b36177796b74%7C1%7C0%7C638453342537366003%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gjijHgxwd%2FeXppnmKkCYSzp2JrahBLR7PkzUjD8ires%3D&reserved=0

